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A new review led by University of Oxford researchers and published this month in 

The Lancet, has concluded that hospitals that are privatized typically deliver worse 

quality care after converting from public ownership.  

 

We can not afford to worsen our chances of a healthy state by allowing private 

investors to take control of our clinics and health systems. Please pass HB 4130, and 

keep the control of our systems in the hands of the people providing and receiving 

care. 

 

Thank you! 

-Collin 


